
 
   

 
           

 7 March 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
Roslin Church Easter Service 

Friday 31
st

 March 2017 at 9.15am 
 
On Friday 31st March, the whole school will attend a church service in Roslin Parish Church at 9.15am.  As in 

previous years, we need parent helpers to walk with the children to and from the church.  If you, or a relative, are 

able to help, please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 15 March.   

 

Parents/carers are welcome to attend the service too, which should last approximately one hour.  Please make 

your way to the gallery when you arrive as the classes take up all available space in the main part of the church. 

 

All nursery pupils are invited to church too.  If your child normally attends the afternoon session you, or a 

friend/relative, are welcome to bring your child along and stay with him/her in the gallery during the service. 

  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jo Wilson 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Roslin Church Easter Service – Friday 31 March 2017 at 9.15am 
  
 
 
Child’s Name            Class   

 
 
I am able to walk with the children to and from the church and will arrive at the school 8.55am. 

 
 
(Name & Relationship)           
  

 
 
 

Signed        Parent/Carer 
 
 

“Exciting Learning within our Friendly and Active Community of Roslin” 


